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Posen Consolidated 
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4th Grade Social 

Studies 

We will finish reading 

Chapter 6 next week. 

No test over this 

chapter. 

 ​3rd & 4th Language Arts 

This week we wrote 

paragraphs about what is 

would be like to be the size 

of an ant.  This was in 

conjunction with the story 

last week “Two Bad Ants”. 

We also finished up 

paragraphs about the 

Northwest Passage. 

3​rd​ & 4​th​ Spelling 

Spelling is finished.  Any 

homework still out there 

can be turned in next 

week. 

3rd Grade Social 

Studies 

We will finish up 

reading Chapter 4.   

3​rd​ Grade Math 

We went over Topic 12 on 

time and will be doing a few 

more lessons next week on 

area and perimeter.  ​Our 

year-end post test will be 

on Thursday, June 7th. 

  ​3rd Grade Science 

We had our last test 

over Chapter 8 today. 

We will be finishing up a 

few more things next 

week. 

Next week on ​Monday, June 4th ​we will be doing our year-end post test in 

Language Arts.  This is an online test.  Make sure your child is rested up 

to do his or her best. 

The last four days of school will be half-days with a release time of 

11:25am.  Those dates are Thur. & Fri., June 7th & 8th; and Mon. & 

Tue., June 11th & 12th. 

Year-End Field Trip--We will be going bowling on Tuesday, June 12th for 

our year-end field trip.  We will be going with the 1st & 2nd graders.  A 

permission slip is in the Friday Folder.  Please return by next Thursday. 

Have A Terrific Weekend! 

 


